
 

 

 

 

 

 

EXPIRY OF MAAA INSURANCE  

• A reminder to all P&DARCS members who have not paid 

their renewal notices. Your coverage under the 2023 

MAAA Insurance Policy will cease as of this Friday, June 

30th.  

• For members and visitors to fly their models at P&DARCS 

from July 1st, you must have current financial membership, 

which means membership fees need to be received and 

processed by the Treasurer before you can fly.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2022/2023 
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CONTACT 

PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


